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Falun Dafa Association of Canada: 
 
On behalf of the City of Peterborough, I offer best wishes to all practitioners and supporters of Falun Dafa as they 
celebrate the 25th anniversary of Falun Dafa’s public introduction on May 13, 2018 and as they continue to share the 
goodness and benefits of Falun Dafa with others. 
 
Falun Dafa’s guiding principles of truthfulness, benevolence and forbearance can be beacons for all societies, regardless 
of economic, cultural or ethnic background. As our communities focus on the wellbeing of our citizens, we appreciate 
the contributions made by faith-based groups, community organizations and volunteers who assist with building a 
complete community for all our residents. 
 
While we enjoy freedom of expression, freedom of association and freedom of religion in Canada, our rights and 
freedoms are not something that we should ever take for granted. We need to celebrate and recognize these freedoms 
to continue to nurture their role in our cultural identity. Falun Dafa contributes to the diversity and wellbeing of our 
communities. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Daryl Bennett 
Mayor 
City of Peterborough 


